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Anti-Bullying Week and Children in Need  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

A reminder that next week is Anti-Bullying Week. The theme this year is ‘Reach Out.’ We 

will be exploring, what bullying is and what it isn’t, how to be kind and how to reach out for 

support if you need it. Children can wear odd socks all week to celebrate our individuality 

and represent how we should accept all differences. 

On Friday it is Children in Need day and the children are welcome to come into school in 

non-school uniform and/ or Pudsey ears/ accessories if they so wish.  

We appreciate that times are tough for everybody at the moment so we are not expecting a 

donation, but should you wish to make a donation for Children in Need there will be a 

collection on the gate at the start and end of school.  

Thank you for your continued support, have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Sarah Barwell (Deputy Head)  
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